
COMMERCIAL SPACE FOR RENT IN DOWNTON SANTA ANA - Listing ID: 002682423172

FOR LEASE
$ 1,800.00 USD

El Salvador - Santa Ana
Santa Ana

Listing ID: 002682423172

Commercial Property for Rent in Santa Ana Don't miss the
opportunity to rent this exceptional property, strategically
located in the heart of Santa Ana! Just three blocks from the
historic center, this prime location in a central area
guarantees high vehicular and pedestrian traffic, ideal for the
success of your business. The easy flow of urban transport
makes it accessible for both clients and employees. With
171.39 m² of versatile space, the property has a clear
commercial purpose and is perfect for a variety of
businesses. Four bathroom  * Specialized Offices: Ideal for
law firms, accounting practices, or design and construction
companies that need a central, easily accessible address for
their clients.  * Service Businesses: Perfect for a modern
beauty salon, a high-end nail bar, or a customer service
center that benefits from visibility and a constant flow of
people.  * Clinics or Consulting Rooms: Its central and
spacious location makes it an excellent option for a dental
clinic, a medical office, or a therapy center, offering
convenience and accessibility to patients. The rent i



 
 

 

MARGARITA MORAN
Sales Agent
503 76677079
maggy.moran@remax-expertosinmobiliarios-
sv.com

RE/MAX EXPERTOS INMOBILIARIOS
Santa Ana, El Salvador

Each office is independently owned and operated
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